

## Beddington and Wallington Local Committee

2 March 2021

7.00 pm

### Virtual Meeting



To all members of the Beddington and Wallington Local Committee:-

Chair: Councillor Steve Cook  
Vice-Chair: Councillor Edward Joyce  
Councillors: Manuel Abellan, Sunita Gordon, Marian James, Barry Lewis,  
Jayne McCoy, Muhammad Sadiq, Mo Saqib, Tim Foster,  
Jillian Green and Nick Matthey

Community Representatives (non-voting): Helen Wood, Alcester Court Residents Association  
Sandy Goodwin, Beddington Community Forum and Beddington  
North Neighbourhood Forum  
Patrick Radford, Beddington South Safer Neighbourhood Panel  
Tom Brown, Beddington South Safer Neighbourhood Panel  
Ann Eade, Carshalton on the Hill Resident Association  
Paul Lane, Flight Path Residents' Association, Friends of  
Roundshaw Open Space  
Geoff Hines, Friends of Beddington Park  
Robin Cain, Friends of Roundshaw Open Space  
Katharyn Jones, Mellows Residents' Association  
Thelma Cranford, Moorlands Residents' Association  
Pauline Cook, Onslow Gardens Residents' Association  
Keith Knight, Springboard Residents' Association  
Colin Wadeson, Woodcote Avenue Road Fund Committee  
Jim Simms, Woodcote Green Residents' Association

**This meeting will be recorded and made available on the Council's website.**

Helen Bailey  
Chief Executive  
19 February 2021

*Local Committee Enquiries to: Claire Smith, Locality Lead Officer, Tel: 020 8770 5937 |  
Email: [claire.smith@sutton.gov.uk](mailto:claire.smith@sutton.gov.uk)*

*Committee Services Enquiries to: Farzana Alam, Committee Services Officer, Tel: 020  
8770 4990 | Email: [committee.services@sutton.gov.uk](mailto:committee.services@sutton.gov.uk)*

***Copies of reports are available in large print on request***

# A G E N D A

1. **Welcome and Introductions**
2. **Apologies for Absence**
3. **Declarations of Interest**
4. **Minutes of Previous Meeting** 3 - 6

To approve as a correct record the minutes of the meeting held on 6 October 2020.
5. **Any Urgent Business**

To consider any items which, in the view of the Chair, should be dealt with as a matter of urgency because of special circumstances (*in accordance with S100B(4) of the Local Government Act 1972*).
6. **Public Questions**

This item is an opportunity for members of the public to raise points or questions about local issues.

As the meeting is being held online questions must be submitted prior to the meeting, using the form available on the [Council's website](#) at least five working days in advance of the meeting.

The Chair has indicated the time for questions will be limited to 15 minutes. Questions will be taken in the order of receipt, if you have asked more than one question only one will be taken at the meeting. Please be aware that if you submit a question your name will appear in the minutes of the meeting.
7. **Update from the Safer Neighbourhood Team** 7 - 8

An update on the three ward priorities in the area and community safety issues.
8. **COVID-19 Update and Next Steps** To Follow

A brief update on the council response to COVID-19 and some key public health messages for the community.
9. **Public Realm Projects Update** 9 - 30

The Locality Lead Officer to deliver a report on the Public Realm budget, introduce new schemes for consideration by the Committee and remind committee members of new Neighbourhood Grant Schemes agreed through delegated decision.

- |            |  |               |
|------------|--|---------------|
| <b>10.</b> | <b>Beddington Park Conservation Area</b>   | To Follow     |
|            | A presentation to inform residents about the consultation, and information on how they can give feedback.  |               |
| <b>11.</b> | <b>Sustainable Transport Strategy</b>  | 31 - 38       |
|            | A new public consultation of the council's Sustainable Transport Strategy began in January 2021. Residents are encouraged to take part and have their say on the future direction of the strategy. |               |
| <b>12.</b> | <b>Parking Strategy</b>  | 39 - 46       |
|            | The Parking Programme Manager will give a presentation with updates on the Parking Programme within the Local Committee wards; how we got there and what's next.                                   |               |
| <b>13.</b> | <b>Highways Updates</b>  | Verbal Report |
|            | The Principle Highways Engineer to give an update on highways projects in the ward areas.  |               |
| <b>14.</b> | <b>Neighbourhood Fund</b>  | 47 - 52       |
|            | A presentation updating the Committee on the projects funded so far and how people can get involved.   |               |
| <b>15.</b> | <b>Date of Next Meeting</b>  |               |
|            | The next meeting of the local Committee will take place on 8 June 2021.  |               |